The Trinity United Church Apple Pie Project 2020

Hello everyone,
As you can well imagine, we are unable to gather for our annual apple pie making extravaganza this year. Just another way that COVID 19 has changed our plans. 
We do not want to lose the momentum of this wonderful project, so this year we are giving you the opportunity to purchase a “virtual” apple pie. For the low price of $10 per pie, you may purchase as many non-pies as you would like. You will receive a tax receipt for the full amount from Trinity United Church, North Bay.  We will also provide you with a recipe for apple pie so that you can make your own at home.  A helpful video will be on the Trinity United Church YouTube channel toward the end of September to assist you with your DIY project. 
Please consider supporting the apple pie project by purchasing as many non-pies as you are able to not fit in your freezer!  
Donations can be made by cash or cheque to the church mailbox or through the donation button on the website. Call the church office for more information (705) 474-3310.
Thank you, enjoy your non-pies and stay tuned for Apple pies 2021.
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